CITY OF KAUKAUNA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
[bookmark: _GoBack]SPECIAL EXCEPTION APPLICATION FOR LOT 1, CSM 7630 IN COMMERCE CROSSING BUSINESS PARK

The City of Kaukauna has received a special exception application from Jim Walter of Harvest Development to allow for a special exception medical residential use at Lot 1 of CSM 7630 in Commerce Crossing business park.  

Per Section 17.32(13)(c)of the Municipal Zoning Code, a public hearing will be held before the City of Kaukauna Plan Commission on Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 4:00 p.m.. Persons wishing to submit comments with regard to the special exception use are encouraged to join the meeting with meeting access information posted on the meeting agenda in accordance with Open Meetings law. Persons unable to attend the public hearing but who wish to comment may do so by contacting the City of Kaukauna Planning Department by mail at P.O. Box 890, Kaukauna, WI 54130 or by phone at 920.766.6315 or by email at jstephenson@kaukauna-wi.org prior to the meeting. 
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Joe Stephenson, Planning and Community Development Director, City of Kaukauna, Outagamie County

